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victoria.stovall@wisconsin.gov 
Tuesday, December 01, 2015 10:55 AM 
Ryan, Nancy D - DNR 
Stovall, Victoria - DNR 
WDNR VPLE Application Received with Fee Acknowledgement for 06-52-576325 

This email confirms on 12/01/2015 the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources {DNR) Remediation and 
Redevelopment {RR) Program received VPLE Application Received with Fee for: 

06-52-576325 EXPRESS CLEANERS 
3921-3941 N MAIN ST, RACINE 

Our goal is to complete the review of your submittal within 60 days but our ability to meet this goal is dependent on the 
number of requests received within this period and the quality and complexity of the requests. You may contact DNR 
Project Manager NANCY RYAN at nancy.ryan@wisconsin.gov or {414) 263-8533 for additional information or if you do 
not receive further details within 60 days from the date of this email. 

Information on this cleanup project may be viewed through our public web-based system BRRTS on the WEB (BOTW) via 
the URL below. Please note - the visibility of some information on BOTW may be delayed up to 24 hours. 

http://dnr.wi.gov/botw/GetActivityDetail.do?crumb=O&adn=0652576325 

For more information on the RR Program, please visit http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/Brownfields/ 

If you are not the Responsible Party (RP) for this project, please inform the RP that you have received this email 
acknowledgement. 
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